
Dear congregation,

given the current decline in covid cases, we will be stopping the online registration process for the weekend of February 19-

20. Please note that registration is still required to attend for this coming weekend of Feb 12-13. Please also note the 

following:

1. The first three benches on each side will still be taped off and reserved for our more vulnerable population who would like 

the additional distance. We will continue to stream in the chapel as well for those who prefer to sit in a less crowded area.

The balcony is also an option for people who would prefer some additional distance. These seats will be available on a first 

come, first served basis

2. Sunday school services can resume in person. If any child tests positive, the class will do the following weekend as a 

virtual class.

3. For communion, we are requesting that people come down the center (and out the side alleys) one row at a time in an 

orderly fashion.

4. A reminder to not come to church if you have any symptoms of covid-19. Please continue to always wear your masks at all 

time within the church building, minimize social greetings, and get vaccinated to minimize the risk of serious infection.

Thank you for your cooperation

St Mary COC - medical committee


